THE COOPERATOR

EXPONEW YORK

5/11/2020

The team here at The Cooperator shares your concerns about the coronavirus/COVID-19 outbreak. We
are committed to looking out for the health and well being of our attendees, exhibitors, and event staff

members.

At this point in time we have made the difficult decision to cancel the New York Spring Expo scheduled
to take place at The New York Hilton on June 10, 2020.

Our Fall Expo will move forward as scheduled at The Javits Convention Center on October 27, 2020 and
our Spring Expo will be back in 2021 on April 27th of 2021.

Rest assured that the show will go on -- and will deliver all the education, networking, business
opportunities, and professional development that make The Cooperator Expo such a dynamic, must-

attend event every year.

Please continue to follow our social channels, as well as the Expo website to get the latest updates for

attendees and exhibitors. We look forward to seeing you at our next event.

Be safe.

Sincerely,

Y bl

Yale Robbins
President

The Cooperator




